
 

 

As we come to the end of another busy half-term, there is so much to celebrate. All our 

learners achieved attendance awards, with no learner below 93%. Amazing.   

With the delivery of the cars in December of this half term, we have ventured out and about, 

and with great excitement, we would like to announce that Allerthorpe School is further 

committed to enhancing outdoor education by embarking on the National Outdoor Learning 

Accreditation (NOLA)—a prestigious programme that recognises excellence in outdoor 

learning.  

We are proud of Jenny Walker, who was promoted to Assistant Principal last week. She is a 

dedicated and fabulous teacher with lots of experience in different teaching fields. She will be 

working hard on the next stage of our development and the opening of KS4 in September 

2025.  

We hope you have a wonderful half-term holiday. We will see all learners back on Monday, 

February 24th.  

The Allerthorpe Team  

 

 

 

Our School Values: BRIGHT Futures! 

• Belonging: Foster a sense of belonging where every learner feels valued and accepted. 

• Respect: Promote kindness and dignity throughout our school community. 

• Inclusivity: Celebrate diversity and ensure everyone’s needs are met. 

• Growth: Show dedication to continuous growth and development. 

• Holistic Support (Help): Address academic, emotional, and social needs with care. 

• Trust: Build trust through transparent communication and safeguarding. 

 

 

 

 

      



 

Spring 1 at Allerthorpe 
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We are pleased to 

announce and 

welcome Jessica to 

our school family. 

She will start after 

the school half term 

and will join our 

year 7 classes.  

SAFEGUARDING Changes   

Allerthorpe School, safeguarding is at the 

heart of everything we do, ensuring all our 

learners are safe, supported, and 

protected. Our Designated Safeguarding 

Lead (DSL) has changed to our SENCO 

Jackie Stevens with, Sarah Grove and 

Christine Hancock as our Deputy DSLs, who 

are dedicated to maintaining a high 

standard that Allerthorpe school prides itself 

on keeping.  highest standards of care for all 

students. 

 With great excitement, 

we would like to 

announce that Eddie 

our therapy dog in 

training, has passed his 

silver award.  He has 

two more awards to go 

before he is a fully 

qualified Therapy Dog. 

Next term, some 

learners are taking 

part in some 

offsite PE lessons, 

learning to bolder 

climb.  
 



 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Careers News  

Year 9 learners attended their first event, highlighting the different careers, future 

opportunities and preparing for adulthood in further education in January. The Learners 

were able to listen to trainers and colleges about what they offer and how to apply. The 

learners were able to ask questions as they went around the careers fair in Hull.  

 

 

 

In the next term, we have planned a careers day for all our learners so they can investigate 

the different jobs that they may wish to aspire to. Career speakers from a range of 

backgrounds, including the armed forces, business, and industry, will be present. We will 

help the learners create a future pathway that will show each learner what they need and 

the different pathways they can choose to succeed in their dream career.   

Parents are invited to a careers afternoon tea event in the summer term on June 12th at 2 pm 

so we can discuss and show you the opportunities your child may take after year 11.  



 

Main Dates for your diaries:  
 
Save the Date for Allerthorpe Art Event  

 

on Friday 4th April at 1.30 pm  

 

Next half term, the learners will investigate  

their favourite artists and produce their own  

artwork for you to come along and view.  

Not only will the learners be artists, but they  

will also be joiners and make their own frames 

 for their artwork.  

 
 
 

In-school events:  

World Book Day – learners can dress up as their 

favourite book character on Thursday, 6th March 2025 

 

 

 

Bike ability for all learners Friday 7th March 2025  
 

 

 

Learners Careers Morning 11th March 2025  

 

As part of our British values, we are supporting our Armed Forces on 

March 14th 2025, by spending the day in a tent.  

 

 

This event is to highlight veteran 

homelessness.   

 
 
 

DON’T FORGET TO FIND US ON FACEBOOK Or use parentcarer@allerthorpeschool.com   

Spring Term reports and Parents' 

evenings are on Wednesday, 26th, 

and Thursday, 27th of March 2025. 

Letters and times will be sent out after 

the half-term holiday.  

3rd June 2025 year 9 parents and 

learner careers and KS4 options event.  

12th June 2025 at 2 pm Careers and 

preparation for adulthood, parents of 

years 8 and 7 information afternoon.  

 

 



 

 


